From THE SECRETARY OF STATE FOR DOMINION AFFAIRS
To THE SECRETARY OF STATE FOR EXTERNAL AFFAIRS, CANADA

Personal. As regards the third question dis-
 oussed by the Supreme War Council (See my most
secret and persomal telegram of December 23rd),
D. No. 126 and No. 127 regarding the suggested
approach to the Swedish and Norwegian Governments.
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